
Miss Koldon’s Class Newsletter 

 

September 30th 
– October 4th  

 I am sending home a ton of important  
paperwork this week.  Sorry! 
First is a form to sign up for parent/teacher 
conferences in November.  Please choose a few 
times that would work for you so I can fit  
everyone into my schedule.  Note if you would 
like an interpreter or any of your child’s  
therapist at the meeting and I will try to make 
that happen as well. Don’t worry, I will send 
reminders of your time home when it gets  
closer.     
I am also sending home a permission slip for our 
first whole school field trip.  These trips are for 
family engagement and it is highly recommended 
that you and your child join us.  There will be 
no regular school or regular bus to school that 
day.  

  A Note From Our Speech Therapist: 
 
With Fall arriving, it is a great time to 
go for a walk! When on the walk, point 
to different things you see like trees, 
leaves, and birds. Use the word, “Look!” 
to help a child understand that they 
should look at something. When your 
child points to something, model the 
word out loud. Pointing and modeling 
words on a walk helps increase vocabu-
lary. It is also a great way to spend 
time together as a family.   

Important Upcoming 
Dates and Reminders: 

 
***Remember to sign up 
for Remind App if you 
would like reminders and 
pictures of your child at 
school! 
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